I’m writing as a voter in your district/as a New Jersey resident/as a professor at The College of New Jersey to express my concern about the cuts to higher education in Governor Corzine’s proposed budget.  I recognize the difficult choices you face as you seek to balance the budget, but these cuts will inflict extensive damage on a system that has long been underfunded.  Although one of the richest states in the nation, New Jersey currently ranks 44th in per capita funding for higher education.  
As a professor at The College of New Jersey, I see daily the benefits of providing a first-rate education at a reasonable price to some of New Jersey’s brightest young people.  If the proposed cuts are enacted, students and their families will suffer.  Families will face steep tuition increases, which will be particularly damaging to low-income and minority students.  All students will suffer from reduced services, including larger class sizes and reduced choice of classes.  
The proposal to phase out the Outstanding Scholar Recruitment Program (OSRP) will have particularly negative effects.  If this program is ended, these talented students will leave New Jersey for college and, ultimately, their professional careers—a “brain drain” that hurts the state’s economy.
I urge you to do everything possible to restore funding to higher education.  

